
Community Center Director Report – September 13, 2021 

 

The Bethlehem Township Community Center (BTCC) officially closed its doors to summer 

2021! It may not have been a typical BTCC summer, but we were happy to have the camps and 

outdoor pool back for the season.   

 

Fall program sessions are making a return to the facility and will begin the week of September 

20th. Recreation, fitness, children’s programming, as well as many FUN activities are offered for 

all ages of Township residents. We also welcome back to BTCC our senior group, Autumn Club, 

as they were on a break since the closure in March 2019. The Kids Club will also re-open this 

month for families looking for childcare while utilizing the facility. 

 

Below are a few of the programs returning this Fall: 

 

Waterbabies & Private Swim Classes 

Aqua Exercise Classes 

Amazing Athletes 

Tennis Programming for Youth and Adults 

Painting Classes 

Preschool Programs 

 

As staffing continues to be of concern, we will slowly add the classes to the schedule, providing more 

when possible. As always, we will continue to monitor the attendance and daily operations within the 

center, making any necessary adjustments to our procedures and program/amenity offerings. I am 

readily available to answer any specific questions you may have regarding the facility, memberships or 

the programs/classes.  

 

 

 

 

Community Center Director 

Jackie Bittel  

 

 


